
Ashfield Station Fencing Installation 
From Sunday 21 April to Friday 10 May 2024 

What we’re doing 
Sydney Trains will be upgrading the existing rail corridor boundary fence on both ends of Brown Street 
Underbridge, Ashfield between Railway Station and apartment building off The Esplanade from Sunday 21 
April to Friday 10 May. 

New fencing will improve security for both the railway and property owners bordering the rail corridor. 

We understand this work may have an impact on you and we appreciate your patience and understanding. 

How this affects you 
Noise 

• These works may create additional noise during the day and some nights.
• Work will take place:

▪ From 7am to 5pm Monday to Friday
▪ From 8pm to 5am Sunday 21 April to Wednesday 24 April
▪ From 3am Saturday 4 May to 11pm Sunday 5 May
▪ From 8pm to 5am Monday 6 May

• Equipment may be delivered to the worksite outside the above times.
• Finishing works may take place following this period, including the removal of 

equipment.

Traffic and parking 

• A single lane road closure of Brown Street will be in place between 8pm to 5am Sunday 21 
April to Wednesday 24 April. Access will remain open under traffic control.

• Work vehicles will be using local streets to access the rail corridor.
• Work near the apartment building require accessing from The Esplanade to deliver materials.
• While we will park our vehicles inside the rail corridor wherever possible, please be aware that 

on-street parking may be limited near worksites.

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation during these essential works. 

Contact us 
For upcoming work 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity 
To report environmental concerns (24hours) 1300 656 999  



Location of work 




